





President's Message by Michael Nass, CGCS -How to improve one's image.

Director's Column by Raymond Schmitz - What's New in I.P.M. - Find out all about Integrated Pest Management.

"1987 Review and 1988 Preview of Turf Insects & Control", by Dr. Roscoe Randell - What took place in 1987 and how certain chemicals reacted, with a prognosis for

"Anticipation - 1988", by James Latham, Director Great Lakes Region, USGA - Too hard for this Editor to condense something from A to Z - so just read it.

"Impact with Detail", by Joel Purpur - It's the little things that count when maintaining a golf course.

"Tent Caterpillar Appearing Now", by James Fizzell, Sr. Extension Advisor, U. of I.

Pictures from The CDGA Green Seminar

Herb Graffis - Happy 94th Birthday!

"A Couple of Sunny Days", by Gary Hearn, Superintendent. Oak Brook G.C.

NEXT MEETING May 23, 1988 Silver Lake Country Club Host: Dudley Smith Joint Association Meeting